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Florida Power Cerporation
ATTN: Mr, J. T. Rodgers

Assistent Vice President
Quality and Environmental Departments
3201 3Lth Street, South
St. Petersburg, Florida 33733

Gentlemen:

The enclosed Circular, 70-03, is forwarded to you for information.
No response is required. If you are also the holder of a NRC
Operating License, you will also receive a copy of Circular 76-03
which will require a response.

Very truly yours,
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